
Weekly Overview
We have had another great week here at Girnhill. We have enjoyed our stay and read 

mornings. Thank you to all of our families who joined us to celebrate and share our progress 

in reading. We have also been fortunate that our Year 1 children have taken part in Bikeability. 

The children have had such a great time and developed new skills!

Here are some photos of what has taken place in each class this week:
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﻿

Hedgehogs have been practising 

their name writing. Well done 

Hedgehogs!

﻿

Squirrels have been practising 

their turn taking using ‘my turn, 

your turn’

﻿

Badgers have been lucky enough 

to have an author come into 

school and read their story!

﻿

Rabbits have been making voids 

in their sculptures

﻿

Otters have been enjoying their 

reading buddies time

﻿

Foxes have been practising their 

art skills in the style of Barbara 

Hepworth



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is RABBITS!

SMSC Question of the Week

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 89.56%

Rabbits

91.36%

Otters 88.80%

Foxes 90.71%



Dates for the Diary

Easy Fundraising
Thank you so much to everyone who has already donated to school through the Easy 

Fundraising app. If you haven’t already done so please check out the information below to 

sign up and register!

Girnhill Infant School is now registered with Easy UK, so over 7,000 brands will now donate to 

us for FREE every time you use Easy UK. Just follow the three easy steps below to give your 

support!

Date Activity

Tuesday 30th January Music and Singing After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 31st January KS1 Football After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Thursday 1st February Makaton Choir After School Club (3:15 - 3:45)

Monday 5th February Badgers and Hedgehogs Chinese New Year Craft 

Morning (9:00 - 9:45)

Hedgehogs PM Chinese New Year Craft Afternoon 

(12:15 - 1:00)

Tuesday 6th February Rabbits Chinese New Year Craft Morning (9:00 - 

9:45)

Wednesday 7th February Otters Chinese New Year Craft Morning (9:00 - 9:45)

Thursday 8th February Foxes Chinese New Year Craft Morning (9:00 - 9:45)

Friday 9th February School closes for Half Term (3:15)



https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

Miss Robinson, Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  

Thank you!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

